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It is the policy of the Hilldale Board of Education that when new members are chosen to the 
board of education, a special effort shall be made on the part of the other members and of 
the superintendent to familiarize the new member with the responsibilities of the office.  
Each new member will be advised of the state workshop for new board members. 
 


